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Empire Energizer Community Update

April 14, 2023 

Dear Neighbor, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Community Open Houses! These open houses will 
provide an opportunity for the community to meet Equinor's team of experts and discuss various 
aspects of the Empire Wind 2 project in an informal, open setting.  

Each Open House will have two sessions, and will take place on May 3rd from 11am-2pm and 
4pm-8pm in Island Park and on June 8th from 11am-2pm and 4pm-8pm in Long Beach. Details 
are included below in English and in Spanish, and registration is open! Visit our event site for 
more information and to register. 

This Energizer also features a fact sheet that covers Whales and Marine Life, a topic that we 
know is important to our neighbors in the community. The information included in this sheet 
provides answers, in English and Spanish, to the most frequently asked questions about whales 
and marine life that we have received so far. Both versions will be posted on the Empire Wind 
website: www.empirewind.com. 

In addition, the In Case You Missed It section of this email includes an article from Yahoo! News 
that discusses facts surrounding recent whale strandings as well as a video recording of 
Citizens Campaign for the Environment's educational webinar about whales and marine life. 
The webinar featured experts from US Bureau of Ocean Energy Management (BOEM), the 
NYS Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC), and more, who explained recent whale 
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strandings and deaths and what is being done on the local, state, and federal level to protect 
them.   
  
Your Community Partners,   
Susan Lienau  
Community Engagement Manager, Long Island   
  
Kerri Ann Souto  
Community Engagement Coordinator, Long Island   
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From Yahoo! News 

Claims about offshore wind farms killing whales are 
unsubstantiated, scientists say 

  
"To date, no whale mortality has been attributed to offshore wind activities' Lauren Gaches, a 

spokesperson for NOAA Fisheries, said in a late January media teleconference. On Feb. 21, the 
U.S. Marine Mammal Commission provided an update, reiterating that 'despite several reports 

in the media, there is no evidence to link these strandings to offshore wind energy 
development."  

  

  

CCE's Whale Tales and Whale Facts 
  

On April 4th, Citizens Campaign for the Environment hosted an educational webinar focused on 
whales and marine life, threats to whales off NY's coast, and what we can do to protect them. 
The webinar featured experts in the field who provided information on whales and answered 

participant's questions.  
The recording is available to view here: Whale Tales and Whale Facts 

  
  

 

 

   

  

 

  

We want to hear from you! 
  
Any comments, thoughts, or questions you 
may have please email us at 
empirewind@equinor.com. We're dedicated 
to ensuring our projects are developed with 
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continuous dialogue and feedback from our 
communities. 

 

 

   

  

    

 

 

 

  

 

Learn more at: 
www.empirewind.com 

  
Email us at: 

empirewind@equinor.com 
 

 

  
  
  
To unsubscribe click here 

   

 


